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Northfield Hockey Association

April 22, 2024

City of Northfield
City of Dundas
Northfield Public Schools, ISD #659

Re: Northfield Hockey Association Land Donation for New Ice Arena
City and School Leaders,

Thank you for pushing forward the conversation on a new ice arena for our greater Northfield
community. This is a very important project for our area, and we appreciate your leadership in
addressing this challenging issue. With a potential buyer for the current arena, the time is now
to move forward.

Northfield Hockey Association(NHA) is excited to participate in the public/private partnership
that has been developed to fund the construction of a new arena. Northfield Hockey
Association is the owner of land located on Cannon Road in Northfield consisting of 6.94 acres
with Rice County PID #22.11.10.54.009. This land was donated to NHA in 2017 from the
Gleason family and can only be used for the construction of a new ice arena. NHA will donate
this land to the City of Northfield for construction of a new arena as part of this public/private
partnership. We have worked closely with the Gleason Family, and they support the donation
of the land for an ice arena project. The estimated market value of this land is over $500,000.

NHA is committed to raising additional funding for the project from private donations and has
begun our fundraising campaign. We look forward to working with the City of Northfield, City of
Dundas, and Northfield Public Schools to make this important community project a reality.

Go Raiders!

Sincerely, . o
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Chris Kennel Jim Gleason

Chair, Arena Committee NHA Representative for Gleason Family



